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Editorial foreword to the Letters to the Editor

The following two letters to the editor follow up on the article by Marashi et al. “Can sodium bicarbonate 
really help in treating metabolic acidosis caused by aluminium phosphide poisoning?” published in the Archives 
issue no. 1, volume 66, 2015 (pp. 83-84). The first is the reaction of Professor Zvonko Rumboldt to this article, 
and the second is the authors’ response.

We decided to publish both, as some of our readers may find aluminium phosphide poisoning treatment an 
interesting topic, but wish you to note that we endorse neither of the opinions. Instead, we hope that this little 
confrontation of the views may start a broader discussion on the topic.
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